
MEETING NOTICE
LIVING WAGE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

TO: MEMBERS OF THE LIVING WAGE ADVISORY COMMITTEE &
ALL INTERESTED PARTIES

FROM: PEGGY HINDS-WATSON, ASST. DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF MAYOR’S
OFFICE OF WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT, OWD

DATE: NOVEMBER 15, 2021

THIS NOTICE IS TO ADVISE YOU THAT THE NEXT MEETING OF THE LIVING WAGE
ADVISORY COMMITTEE WILL BE HELD:

MONDAY, NOVEMBER 22, 2021
2:00 PM – 3:30PM

THIS MEETING WILL BE HELD VIRTUALLY. YOU CAN PARTICIPATE IN THE
MEETING REMOTELY BY GOING TO THE REGISTRATION LINK BELOW.

REGISTER HERE

THE COMMITTEE WILL REVIEW LIVING WAGE COMPLIANCE UPDATES, RECEIVE
AN UPDATE ON RECOMMENDATIONS, AND CONSIDER THE LIVING WAGE

ORDINANCE’S IMPACT ON CONTRACTING EQUITY IN THE CITY OF BOSTON.

WRITTEN TESTIMONY MAY BE SENT TO THE COMMITTEE VIA THE STAFF EMAIL
BELOW AND WILL BE MADE A PART OF THE RECORD AND AVAILABLE TO ALL

COMMITTEE MEMBERS. MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC WISHING TO TESTIFY
VIRTUALLY VIA VIDEOCONFERENCE SHOULD EMAIL THE STAFF CONTACT FOR A

LINK AND INSTRUCTIONS TO DO SO.

https://www.zoomgov.com/meeting/register/vJItdOGhqD4qHAcu2mioGmpO0xLwe3EUmrE
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STAFF CONTACT: PEGGY.HINDS-WATSON@BOSTON.GOV


